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From April 23 to April 24, 2016, PCC Structurals’ Large Parts Campus on Johnson Creek 

Boulevard will undergo normally scheduled annual maintenance.  Work to be performed will 

include: 

 Annual preventative maintenance and upgrades on electrical systems, including motors, 

switches, buss ducts, and breakers 

 Annual preventative maintenance and upgrades on mechanical systems, including air 

compressors, pumps/valves, boilers, and cranes 

 Removal of soil related to DEQ-managed remedial investigation  

 


